
 Westchester Corvette Club

          Meeting Minutes 

           March 5, 2024

Attendees, Rich Sarcone, Vinny Camporeale, Dennis P. Pennino, Joe Covais, Art Templeton , 
Bob Ricci, Anthony DeGrandi, Peter Lopresti, Dennis Tedesco, Donald Baisley, Joe Suppa, Rich 
Suarez. Rich Morgante, Chase DeRose, Jim Theiss, Frank Suppa, Anthony Ferrara, Lou Saltarelli, 
Sal Carlino, Bob Giglio, Nick Cavalluzi, Joe Albanese, Harris  Field.

Meeting came to order at 6:00 P.M.    

Rich Sarcone opened the meeting with a review of the February minutes and introduction of 
our newest member, Harris Field.  Rich also gave an update on Ralph Riano.

Committee reports:  Finance, Rich Morgante reported the club has a total of $5,678.02 in the 
bank.

Spring Car Show Anthony DeGrandi reported on the upcoming Spring Car Show, May 5th. All is 
on track for a great show.  The venue is FDR State Park lot 5.  The lot is equipped with picnic 
tables, BBQ grills and located close to rest rooms.  A number of vendors have been booked for 
the event.

Carlyle: Joe Covais reported everything is on track with over twenty-five people confirmed.  Joe 
is working on upgrading to a larger tent.  There are still 6 rooms available. 

Local Events: Dennis Tedesco:  Dennis requested possible destinations from the membership 
for the “3rd week cruises” one will be picked at each meeting for that month. A list of other 
events that Dennis is working on is attached.

Old Business:  None

New Business: Dennis proposed that since next year will be the club’s 60th anniversary we 
should celebrate it with a special event.  All were in favor.  Art Templeton proposed that the 
pens we include in our goodie bags be embossed with 60th anniversary.  All were in favor.

Meeting adjourned at 6:39 pm.

Next meeting will be held April 2nd 6:00pm at Curry Chevrolet, Central Avenue Scarsdale.

NOTE: All meetings are weather contingent.  Rich Sarcone will keep us informed if weather 
may be a problem.

Submitted by

Vincent Camporeale. 


